
2115 Grand Avenue, Grand Junction, CO 81501 * 970-254-5100 
 

Katie Langford, Reporter 

Grand Junction Daily Sentinel 

734 S. 7th Street 

Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Via email: katie.langford@gjsentinel.com 

 

Aug. 17, 2018 

 

RE: CORA Request received via email on Aug. 14, 2018 

 

Dear Ms. Langford:  

 

This email is in response to the Colorado Open Records Act request you sent via email, 

which was received by the district on Aug. 14, 2018. The contents of this letter are 

responsive, specifically, to your request for: 

 Ken Haptonstall’s work schedule and/or calendar between July 22 and Aug. 13  

 Ken Haptonstall’s employment contract 

 

If you have any questions regarding this letter or the data, please contact me directly at 

254-7912. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Emily Shockley, Public Information Officer 

Mesa County Valley School District 51 

mailto:katie.langford@gjsentinel.com

